YEAR 2 SUMMER TERM

Dear Parents and Guardians,
I'm really excited for Summer term, we have
lots of lovely events taking place in school and I
know that the children will have a fantastic
time. There will be lots of opportunities for
parents to be welcomed in to school this term.

Summer 1 topic is

SUPER SENSES

How can our senses help us keep ourselves and others safe?

Children will be learning about scientific enquiry, questioning, personal safety and the senses during this topic. Learners will be visiting Techniquest and exploring their vast range of resources.

During this Science and Technology topic, we will be exploring Statement of What Matters 1—"Being curious and searching for answers is essential to understanding and predicting phenomena."

Summer 2 topic is **Forces at Play**

Children will be learning about forces and continuing their learning of scientific enquiry. Children will be taking part in scientific investigations and recording their findings. Leaners will be visiting Meadow Street Gardens.

Snack Reminder

If you choose for your child to bring their own snack please ensure it is labelled with your child's name and it is either a piece of <u>fruit</u>, <u>vegetable or breadstick ONLY</u>.

<u>Water</u>

Please send your child into school with a water bottle labelled with their name. Please try and make this a different water bottle to the one in their packed lunch bag.

Children should only bring water to school.

No squash or juice.

General Reminders

- From January we are changing the way Year 2 read to teachers. Children will be reading an Oxford Reading Tree book in class at least once a week though we are aiming for more often. To help us, please ensure that your child brings their book bags to school every day. Going forward please ignore the allocated day that your child was given in September.
- The children will continue to have P.E on a Thursday. Please send children to school wearing their P.E kit. They will need a t-shirt, joggers/leggings and sports shoes. No earrings to be worn on these days.
- Due to lack of completion from the majority of the class I will not be giving homework during this half term. If you would still like your child to complete homework you still have access to WordWall and other educational websites. You could ask your child what math work they have been completing this week and find something suitable online.

If any parents have any experience or knowledge that would benefit either of our Summer topics please let me know. We love inviting the school community into our classroom. These learning experiences are invaluable and can help create life-long memories.

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to ask.

Diolch,

Miss L Jones (Class Teacher)
Mrs Brajer-Jones (Classroom Assistant)

jones13041@hwbcymru.net